Alvin Independent School District
March 9, 2021

To AISD Board of Trustees
Agendum Request to Consider Approval of Donation
Category Business/Action

Resource Personnel | Dr. Daniel Combs, Chief Financial Officer

Attachments None

Rationale Mary Marek Elementary received a donation from Marek PTO in the
amount of $20,280.00. The donation will be used to build two
outdoor learning areas.

District Goal(s) Fiscal Responsibility

Budget Implications | Increase to available activity funds

Recommendation or | That the Board accept the donation as presented.
Proposed Motion




